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Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

WELCOME 
We welcome James Dawson into Room 10 and wish him 
happy times at East Taieri. 
 

 
FUTURE FOCUSED EDUCATION 
OPPORTUNITY TO HEAR INTERNATIONAL 
PRESENTER MARK OSBORNE – 15 JUNE 
We are delighted to be able to offer 
parents and caregivers the opportunity to 
hear internationally renowned presenter 
Mark Osborne explain how schools are preparing students for 
'their future; not our past'.  
Mark has worked with both East Taieri and St Clair Schools on the 

development of a collaborative approach to teaching as well as promoting learner 
agency in our students. 
We are offering two parent sessions on Thursday 15 June – one at East Taieri School, 
4.00pm – 5.00pm and the other at St Clair School 7.00pm – 8.00pm. 
 
Outline of presentation:  ‘Future Focused Education’ 
Schools, just like many other parts of our community, are experiencing significant 
change. They are trying to keep pace with rapidly evolving technology, changes in the 
world of work, and the demands being placed on our young people. This presentation 
will look at some of the key trends impacting on education and how schools are 
responding to these trends by adopting innovative approaches not only 
to what and how students learn, but also where they learn. Come along to hear how 
schools are preparing students for 'their future; not our past'.  Mark Osborne is 
Director of Leading Learning Ltd and has been a teacher, school leader and consultant 
for more than 20 years. He works nationally and internationally on future-focused 
education, innovative learning environments and educational leadership, helping 
schools build great places to learn and the capability to make the most of those spaces. 
Mark is also a doctoral researcher at the University of Melbourne currently looking at 
change leadership in innovative learning environments.  Prior to becoming a 
consultant, Mark was on the foundation leadership team at Albany Senior High School. 
He has also worked extensively in libraries, with digital technologies and in 
makerspaces, working to create diverse, inclusive communities that help each 
other learn, innovate and find fulfilment. 
 

Est 1853

mailto:etaieri@east-taieri.school.nz
http://www.easttaieri.school.nz/


 
CARE FOR CHILDREN DURING MARK OSBORNE’S SESSION 
For parents wishing to attend Mark’s session but need care for their children during 
this time, there are a limited number of spaces available between 4pm and 5pm at 
Kelly Club. School will cover the cost. If you are interested, please contact the office. 
First in, first served! 
 

CERTIFICATES 

Congratulations to the following students who were presented with certificates at 
Room 5’s Assembly last Friday. 

 KEY COMPETENCY 

 

VALUES 

THINKING OF 
OTHERS 

 

EXCELLENCE 

Room 1 Jack Cloynes – 

Thinking 

Keisha Little Kate Aitken 

Room 2 Aidan Seyb– 
Participating & 
Contributing 

Daniel Joint Alexis Watt 

Room 3 Van Couch - 

Managing Self 

Connie Daniel Brady Connelly 

Room 4 Samuel Cayford 

– Managing Self 

Nadia Te Kanawa Aidan Rivett 

Room 5 Ruan Hamman  - 

Participating & 
Contributing 

Emily Brenssell Brooke Tunnah 

Room 6 Roma Daniel –  

Managing Self 

Taylor Stonelake Harry Freeman 

Room 7 Hunter Joss-
Callaghan- 

Participating & 
Contributing 

Hector Rohloff Toby O’Neill 

Room 8 Ruben Jennings – 

Managing Self 

Mackayla Anderson Arielle Dar 

Room 9 Ryan van Tuel 

Managing Self 

Ellie Cameron Christiana 
McCarthy 

Room 10 Paige Clucas–  

Managing Self 

Hannah Jay Emily Wang 

Room 11 Jayda McEwan – 
Managing Self 

Isabelle Taia Angus Shaw 

Room 12 Corby Blackie –  

Participating & 
Contributing 

Grace Slocombe Jakob Thom 

Room 13 Tessa Struthers – 
Managing Self 

Lexie Moody Jay Carter 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

        DISCOVERY TIME STARS           
Focus: Thinking 
Flynn Lucas, Cohen Bain, Luke Ritchie, Peyton Harris, Ruby Jones, Amber Dawson, 
O'Hara Couch, Matthew Hanna, Leo Jones, Addyson Todd, Brooke Tunnah, Harper 
Connelly, Matthew Jefferson, Nadia Te Kanawa, Cooper Scammell, Belle Berman 
 
 

         VALUES STARS           
- Otis Quelch ~ for holding the gate open for an adult 
- Aaliya Begley & Christelle van Rooyen ~ for great manners 

 
 

 

QUIZ NIGHT FOR MULDER FAMILY - RSA on June 22nd at 7pm. 
Eterei Stonelake and Kelli Najafi are organizing a Quiz Night to help raise money to 
support the Mulder family through this difficult time. We hope that there will be great 
community support for the event.  Only 17 teams left to go to fill up the event, so 
we've already had great interest.  Go into the following link for more information 
regarding the Quiz Night. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1701017226580205/?ti=icl 

 

MEAL/BAKING ROSTER 
Kelli Najafi is also organising a meal/baking roster for the Mulder family. If you are 
keen to help, please contact Kelly on 0273794225. She is happy to collect and deliver. 
Thanks to everyone for their support. 

 

DISCOVERY TIME 
Children will lead and plan activity sessions but it is a great opportunity to come and 
work alongside your child as a leader and provide them with support.  We would also 
love grandparents and parents to come and take small groups as well. 
If you are available to come along, even once, and take a small group for an activity it 
would be hugely appreciated.  Examples of activities you might like to take are 
cooking, art, craft, woodwork, sports skills, board game sessions, 
photography……….anything you like!  There can be remuneration of costs of materials 
if necessary.   
Please fill in the form below return it to your child’s teacher or contact Sarah O’Neill - 
sarah@east-taieri.school.nz 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Regards 
Discovery Time Team 

FOCUS VALUE ~ 

FAIR PLAY AND SELF-CONTROL 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name: 

Contact phone number: 

E-mail address: 

Date ( 11:20-
12:30) 

I am available to 
come 
(Please tick) 

Activity I will take and maximum number 
of children. 

Friday 16 June   

Friday 22 June   

Friday 29 June   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DANCES FOR SCHOOL 

On Friday Dean Langham 
from Dances for School 
came and took the Year 1 
and 2 students for a 30 
minute dance 
workshop.  During the 
workshop children learnt; 
that it is ok to make 
mistakes because it then 
gives you an opportunity 
to practise until you get it 
right and that challenges 
are good for us because 
it gives us a chance to 
step up and try something new.   
 

Term 2 Dates 

JUNE  

15 – 16 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 1 

22 – 23 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 2 

25 – 29 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 3 

JULY  

4 & 5 School Interviews 

7 Cultural Assembly 

Home & School BBQ 

Grandparents Day 

End of Term 2 

Term 3 24 July – 29 September 

Term 4 16 October – 18 December 



 
The children learnt simple hip hop dance techniques and then put these into a routine 
which they performed at the end.  
East Taieri School would like to thank Dean for his free workshop - we look forward to 
seeing him again at our school.  
- Miss Morris and Miss Lewis  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECOND HAND SHOP 
 
Uniform shop is open this Friday 
8.30am – 8.50am  in the Hub between 
classes 6&7 
 

LOST 
- Size 8 Polar Fleece with a red ribbon at the neck with 

Samantha Shaw written on it.  Please check your child’s 
Polar Fleece. 

 
- A rainbow multi-coloured jacket – size 10, missing from 

Room 4, belonging to Chelsea Cross. 
 

- A new pair of sketcher shoes, belonging to Rhys Lewis 
from Room 6. Has name inside the shoes. 

 
 
 
 

DESKS FOR SALE 
 
 
 
For sale desks - surplus to requirements, in good condition, some nearly new.  
$10 per desk.  There will be samples of desks in the office foyer next week.  
Desks will need to be pre-ordered and pre-paid for.  Pick up will be last day of 
term – Friday 7 July.  You will also be able to pick them up from a Mosgiel 
address (to be advised). 
 
Contact Annette in the office to place your order. 





 


